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WILC Program Nominated for Champion of Women Award

News

3.25.15


SAN DIEGO, CA (March 25, 2015) – The Fisher Phillips Women’s Initiative and Leadership Council

(WILC) was nominated for the Champion of Women Award at the Annual Women of Influence Awards

Luncheon held by the San Diego Chapter of Connected Women of Influence on March 25, 2015. The

nomination was in recognition of the firm’s internal programs and initiatives that are specifically

designed to support the advancement and acceleration of women in the workplace. WILC was also

selected as one of the top three finalists along with Qualcomm and Jazzercise, Inc. Partner Amy

Lessa was a judge in all categories except for the Champion of Women Award category, in which

WILC was a nominee. Amy Lessa, Danielle Moore, Megan Walker and Jackie Greenbaum attended

the event on behalf of the firm.
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